

Whetstone Wanderers Under 11's Cougars Football Team

Mr B Ritchie Residential Land 59/60 Grosvenor Street London W1K 3HZ

19th May 2013

Dear Mr Ritchie.

Re: Letter of Appreciation

On behalf of Whetstone Wanderers under 11's Cougars Football team, we would like to thank you for your financial contribution towards sponsoring our football team this season.

With your sponsorship we have managed to purchase many items to help and develop the boy's mechanics necessary to enhance their football skills.

Also your contribution has enabled them to participate in many highly distinguished tournaments across London. These events have broadened their discipline and character, on and off the field, which is invaluable to their future endeavours.

We are pleased to inform you once again they have been crowned '2012/2013 Blue Division Champions' and are proud to have your company's name on their shirts for the last two winning seasons.

Without the support of people like yourself, the boy's would not have been able to reach their dreams and goals. Thank you once again for your generous support of our team.

Please find enclosed a small token of our appreciation for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Whetstone Wanderers under 11's Cougars 2012/2013 Blue Division Champions